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Happy Holidays from all of us in
the ESA

THANK YOU FOR SUPPORTING US.  
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU IN
THE NEW YEAR.  

The ESA has been very
busy this year raising
funds for extra activities
and new learning
opportunities for our
students. 

We aimed to fund an outdoor
classroom for our pupils. This
classroom is up and running  
and we will have an opening
ceremony during Spring 2024. 

We have funded extra Forest
school equipment

and also subsidised the KS2
successful Maya workshop
this Autumn.

What is coming next?

The ESA is always looking for
new ways to raise funds and
next year we will host a Family
Quiz and Wellness event
during the Spring months.

Year 5  ice lolly sale  and
Stikins name labels raised £67
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New friends disco and
Family Fun Escape raised

£1036

Our end of the year events
raised so far £359


